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SESSION OF 2002

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2741

As Recommended by House Committee on
Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

HB 2741 amends current law which makes it a crime to injure or
kill a police or arson dog by adding “search and rescue dog” to the
existing statute.  “Search and rescue dog” is defined to mean a dog
used by a law enforcement or emergency response agency for the
purpose of locating persons missing in disasters or other times of need.
Violation of the statute is a class A nonperson misdemeanor.

Background

Representatives Barnes and Swenson testified in favor of the bill.
Representatives of the Kansas Search and Rescue Dog Association,
the Sedgwick County Emergency Management K-9 Search Team, and
the Adjutant General also testified in support of the bill.  There was no
testimony in opposition to the bill.

The fiscal note prepared by the Division of the Budget indicates
that the bill has no fiscal impact.
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